West Point

ASSOCIATION OF GRADUATES

June 16, 2022

Class of 1958

c/o MG Jack O. Bradshaw USA, Retired
8058 Rinnie Seitz Rd

Nashville, IN 47448-9012

Dear Gc/n:m'l’(adshaw: QQ\C)L_ \

On behalf of the West Point Association of Graduates (WPAOG), I would like to thank
Class of 1958 for its support of the Class of 1958 First Class Club Bar Area. Your investment in
this project continues to make a positive impact on the Academy, and I am pleased to present you
with the 2021-2022 Annual Report detailing activities and programs supported by the facility during
the 2021-2022 Academic Year.

The reporting period covered in the enclosed report represents 2020 endowment
distributions and gift funds proffered to USMA for Margin of Excellence programs during
Academic Year 2021-2022 or available for WPAOG programs and projects during calendar year
2021.

Your gifts help to sustain programming and support for the Academy and our graduates, and
provide the means to support future opportunities and growth, ensuring that West Point maintains
its level of excellence in all endeavors.

Please feel free to contact Julie Cuthbert, our Stewardship Manager, at (845) 446-1570 or via
email at Julie.Cuthbert@wpaog.org if you have any questions pertaining to the enclosed report.

I encourage you to share this report with your classmates and I hope that you take pride in

the impact your class has made at West Point. Thank you for your commitment.

Sincerely,

<ristin . Sorenson
Vice President of Development

Serving West Point and the Long Gray Line
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To: The Class of 1958

Please let this correspondence serve to thank the Class of 1958 for your past support to the First-
Class Club.

After all the major enhancements to this historic facility having been completed, we have
continued to keep up with all needed repairs and maintenance of the equipment and facility.
Once again, this academic year has been both difficult and rewarding. We started the year by
offering food and beverage service to the Corps with a socially distanced and limited capacity
level. Later we were able to offer the Cow class the opportunity to enjoy the Club as capacity
limits were relaxed.

We opened the Club for major events such as the Super Bowl and College Basketball
championship games. In the second half of the year, we offered entertainment once again. These
events were well received, our customers had enjoyable experiences, boosting morale, and
contributing to the DCA mission to provide safe gathering spaces for cadets.

The Academy is enormously proud of the past relationship forged with the Class of ’58 to
support the First-Class Club.

Thank you for your passion and commitment to West Point.

Go Army West Point!

JAMES G. REILY

COL, EN
Director of Cadet Activities



